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Wednesday, September 5th
   
6th grade Developmental Guidance students~ please bring the pocket folder designated for Dev Gu to class where it will be kept until the end of the year.
This is a correction to the day for Fall Sports meetings! Fall Sports Meetings will be held tomorrow (Thursday) @ 2:45. Listen carefully for the location for your team meeting. 
Football will meet in the Football Locker Room
Cheerleading come to room 272
Boys' Soccer meet your coach in Gym A/B
Girls' Soccer will meet in Room 013
Volleyball the coaches are holding their meeting in Gym A/B
Field Hockey will gather in the Girls' Gym Locker Room.
All athletes must have a completed PIAA physical form to tryout for a sport.
Hey 8th grade, The tryouts for Gold Team are this week. You only need to come ONE of the following tryout times:
Thursday 9/6 - 7:05 Gym A/B
Friday 9/7 - 7:05 Gym A/B
Friday 9/7 - 2:45 Gym A/B
Student and staff photos for your school ID will be taken on Friday.
Any 7th or 8th grade student interested in auditioning for the choral select ensembles of 7th Heaven, The Fordettes, and The Fordtissmo's please attend a short meeting on Friday in the chorus room, located in room 242. There will be sign-ups for auditions at this meeting and 7th and 8th grade students must be enrolled in chorus in some capacity (either combined band and chorus, orchestra and chorus, or just taking chorus). See Mrs. Langley with any questions in room 242.
Attention to all students. Are you looking to make a difference in your school and community? Then you should seriously consider applying to be part of the HMS Student Council. This full-year leadership program is open to students in all grades. Our informational meeting will take place this Friday after school in Room 152. The meeting will last about 20 minutes. If you are unable to attend or if you have any questions, please see Mr. Langin in room 152.
Any 6th, 7th, or 8th grade student interested in running cross country this fall should attend a meeting on Wednesday, September 12th in the auditorium right after school. An information sheet and permission slip will be distributed and information about the cross-country team will be discussed. The meeting will last about 20 minutes. Please see Mrs. Young in room 202 with any questions.
It's football Friday! The Haverford High School Football team is playing Garnet Valley at home this Friday @ 7:00 PM.
We will have a RED OUT on Friday to support the team. Wear your red gear and go big! We want to see an all-out effort!!
If you do attend the game, remember, you are not permitted to bring book bags and/or bottles into the stadium. *UPDATE* Due to picture day we are postponing the red out until another home game.
Don't start your day hungry! Breakfast is served every morning in the cafeteria. You may enter the building any time after 7:20am to go into the cafeteria for breakfast.
Just a reminder: students or staff should never open an outside door for anyone, even a friend. For your safety, everyone needs to enter through the main office by the circle parking lot and check in with the secretary.

